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3G CRAFT
Since returning to college 3G have been reading ‘The 13-storey Teehouse’ by Terry
Denton and Andy Griffiths.

We have been working hard on designing our own dream rooms for our own 3G treehouse.

Some rooms include a gingerbread house, a chocolate swimming pool, a chicken nugget tree, a
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bunny rabbit room. Students who are learning at home are crafting their own rooms to add to the
treehouse on their return.

Mrs Ruth Glendinning
Junior School Teacher - Stage 2 - Year 3G
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